JEWELL ENGINEERS, P.A. S
A Professional Association %g\
Civil Engineers A Surveyors Q\ we
300 S. Rodney Parham, Suite 167 Phone: (501) 224-1000
Little Rock, Arkansas 72205 Fax: (501) 227-7200
November 2, 2004
Coy Dale
Water Superintendent
City of Melbourne
P.O. Box 278

Melbourne, AR 72556

RE: NPDES Permit

Dear Coy:

Enclosed are the completed NPDES renewal forms. 1 have tagged the locations for you
and Mayor Cone to sign. Forward these with the provided transmittal letter to ADEQ.

I am sending you an additional file copy of these forms under separate cover.

If you have any questions or comments, please call me at 1-800-352-0928, ext. 106 or
email me at dhopkins@jewellengineers.com.

Sincerely,
Jewell Engineers, P.A. £ PERMIT FILE
DES # ARG 2003
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Mailing Address: 300 S. Rodney Parham, Suite 1, PMB 139, Littie Rock, AR 72205



